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July Vacation Care 
My Time Our Place 

 Dear Parents,  

We would like to welcome new children and families who have 

joined our Vacation Care community. We hope you enjoyed your 

time with us and look forward to seeing you again in the future! 

We would also like to welcome back all of our existing families. It’s 

great to see so many familiar faces and we appreciate your 

commitment to our service. 

The children enjoyed having the opportunity to make new friends 

from a variety of different schools and develop their social 

interaction skills and develop independence. 

Due to COVID-19 the service was unable to go on any excursions 

however the service did have 4 visitors.  

The 3 visitors included Henna Art, Stand- Up paddle boarding and 

Video Games Day! Unfortunately the Science Show that was 

booked in had to be cancelled due to illness, however the educators 

ran an optical illusion experiment with the children instead.  

The children enjoyed participating in the variety of activities that 

each visitor provided. The children enjoyed building on their 

teamwork, communication and fine and gross motor skills.   

 

 

 

 Diary Dates 

 

• End of Term 3, early 
dismissal – 25th 
September 2020 

• First Day of Vac Care – 
29th September 2020 

• Labour Day 7th October 
2020 

• Last day of Vac Care –
10th October 2020 

• First day of Term 4 – 
12th October 2020 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

During our in days the children spent time on technology, playing on 

the playground, at the sandpits and on the basketball courts. The 

children also spent time participating in cultural craft activities 

such as creating serapes and colouring in mandalas. 

Overall the children had 2 weeks of school holidays that resulted in 

lots of fun, laughter and creativity. 

 



 

 
 

Maria Morello 
OSHC Director 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July Vacation Care 2020 
Our service prides itself on delivering high quality programs that range in diversity; including 

educational, cultural and recreational experiences. 

Via email: Maria.Morello708@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         



 

 


